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November 16, 1979

Dear Vic:

Congratulations on receiving the University of
Oregon Pioneer Award. It is a greatly deserved
recognition of your outstanding service as a
leader on behalf of the University and the
community.

I thoroughly enjoyed my visit to the University.
The students, faculty and the community were
most hospitable. I thank you and them for a
wonderful day on the campus.

Congratulations, again, and warmest best
wishes.

Sincerely 7‘/ ;
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The Honopable ctor G. Atiyeh
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THE WHITE HOUSE

ISTED

The Honorable Victor Atiyeh
7690 Southwest Fairmoor
Portland, Oregon 97225



YOUR GRACIOUS INVITATION HAS BEEN RECEIVED
AND YOUR INTEREST IS DEEPLY APPRECIATED.

I SINCERELY REGRET THAT I AM UNABLE TO
ACCEPT, BUT I DO WANT TO THANK YOU FOR
YOUR KINDNESS IN EXTENDING THE INVITATION.

WIiTH WARMEST BEST WISHES,

Lowsd R Do
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When we decorate oun tuee at Christmastime
Our thoughts and Prayers will be
We abbo pray for Wordd Feace
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